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AT Events
Hello everyone!! We are getting closer to the end of the
semester and have so many exciting events on the
horizon to close out the year! This month we had our
second club meeting, club dine and donate, and a
professor appreciation brunch!! Stay tuned for more
updates and emails from class reps about the upcoming
events! AT Club Meeting/Golf

Outing Info

AT Dine and
Donate

We had our second Dine and Donate
this semester at Saloon on March
30th! Thank you to everyone who
came to support the AT Club!
Amazing job everyone!

Professor Appreciation
Breakfast/Brunch

This month we had our second club
meeting of the semester! Thank you to
everyone for coming. In the meeting we
discussed information about the Golf
Outing and election positions for next
year! The followig positions are still open
for people interested in running: President,
Vice President, Fundraising Chair,
Marketing Chair, and GA Class Rep! Good
luck to everyone running!

Upcoming events


